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I am not sure if this is correct place to voice my concern over the constant increase requests that Xcel 
has, but this is where I landed after searching on my own. The directions from the notification were 
very confusing. I, along with a lot of other people are tired of getting Xcel's notice of rate change 
requests. Only a few months ago we received a notice of retroactive rate change that is going to be 
added to our future bills and now, once again, we have received another notification of rate increase. I 
do not feel like this company is managing their budget well and Ieaning on petitioning for rate increases, 
because they know the majority of people will not take the time to go through this very long and 
confusing process to speak out against the constant rate increases. I think it is time to deny this rate 
increase and tell them to go back and figure out a way to make the dollars work. After all that is what 
most others have to do. 
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